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I oppose going back to in person voting.  Mail in voting is much easier.  In our case, it 

ensures our entire family votes, without having to request absentee ballots due to 

work or school or other obligations.  Getting to polling places requires time and 

transportation on a specific day, rather than being able to choose when to fill out 

ones ballot when convenient for that person 


